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Upcoming Events 





 February 6:  HCC Negotiated Rulemaking





Proposed agenda: 





1) Copper, phenol & acrolein





2) FCR Survey Design





Water Quality: Docket No. 58-0102-1201 - Negotiated Rulemaking





	Idaho Department of Environmental Quality (IDEQ) will pursue an Idaho Fish Consumption Rate (FCR) Survey if the 2013 Legislature approves its funding request.  The agency intends to hire an independent contractor to conduct the survey.  Meanwhile, it plans to move forward with its negotiated rulemaking, focusing on survey design and policy discussions.  IDEQ would like to settle the policy questions while the survey is being planned and implemented.


From design to implementation, the process is expected to take about two years.    IDEQ described its ‘ideal’ study as broad and inclusive of all groups, all species, and all sources.  Four key components for an ‘ideal’ study are providing distribution of long-term estimates of consumption rates, accounting for seasonality; characterizing consumption for the general population and subgroups, and identifying all fish by species.


The challenge will be designing a single survey that accurately provides detailed information about individual populations that reflects their differences.  However, it said using multiple surveys would be problematic.  At this meeting, there was some discussion about the opportunity for the state and tribes who have shown a definite interest in this survey to collaborate.  The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will also participate, indicating that it stands ready to offer advice, direction, and its opinion, but noting that many of the decisions and choices will be inherent to Idaho.  One stakeholder questioned how much choice Idaho will have because it lacks primacy on NPDES issues.  IDEQ said that lack of primacy on the FCR Survey will be no different than on other related issues.  





The presentations from this and earlier meetings can be viewed on-line at � HYPERLINK "http://www.deq.idaho.gov/58-0102-1201" �http://www.deq.idaho.gov/58-0102-1201�
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